From: CMLTA <cmlta@cmlta.org>

Sent: 5/30/2024 12:38 PM
To:
Subject: On Demand New Continuing Competence Program (CCP) Version 5 and new CMLTA Podcast Available!
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Thank you to everyone who was able to attend the CMLTA webinar regarding the New Continuing Competence Program (CCP) Version 5.

If you missed the presentation, please review the following, which is available both on the CMLTA Website and the CMLTA YouTube Channel.

e New CCP Version 5 Introduction Video
e How to complete the Self-Assessment CCP Version 5

e How to complete the Learning Plan and Activity Log CCP Version 5

Stay tuned for more information regarding the new CCP V.5

New CMLTA Labour Mobility Podcast

In this episode we discuss both national and international labour mobility of MLTs to Alberta, including agreements and legislation that support this movement,
current practices, and challenges.

Click here to listen.



https://youtu.be/CzUoImb3_GQ?si=lIvSJRYmsBX8z8F5
https://youtu.be/Jk19L32SrI0?si=Ca6g2udtv0Z9ALyf
https://youtu.be/HVeG2Da4YbI?si=lEck0ZQ8GWGjHC-C
https://www.buzzsprout.com/1962751/15159522

